
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 19th May 2025 
 

English: We will be writing a playscript for a new version of the Gruffalo with an alternative ending. 
 

Maths: We will continue to work on divisions with remainders.  
We will continue to work on fractions 
 

 

Homework: 
The homework handed out on Friday consisted of some English word and sentence work along with a 
Maths activity on division. This homework is due in on Wednesday 21st May. If, due to exceptional 
circumstances, this homework is likely to be late, please let us know as soon as possible. 10 minutes reading 
and 5-10 minutes times tables and number bond practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine. 
There will be no new homework for half-term but we would like children to continue with daily reading and 
times tables practice. 
 

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 21st May, most children will be tested on words with the k sound spelt ch: 
scheme, chorus, chemist, echo, character, school, stomach, technology, monarch, orchestra.  
New spellings will be sent out on Wednesday after the test. The new words will be Star Colour Spellings.  
The new words will be tested on the first Wednesday after half=term, Wednesday 4th June. 
 

Other Matters: 

• We will be working with clay this week. Please provide an old shirt or t-shirt to protect your child’s 
school uniform. 

• Please remember the whole school photo takes place this week, details can be found in this week’s 
newsletter. 

• The children sang beautifully at the practise on Friday and have more of the melodies, please keep 
the practise going as the event will soon be upon us. Thank you to Mrs Amar who helped us walk to 
the venue and back to school.  
 
 

 


